
 

 
Customer Advisory on PS3 Service – Update 2 
Customer Advisory # MUM/2018-19/024 

 
         D a t e : 1 1 t h  M a y ,  2 0 1 8 

 
 
Dear Valuable Customer, 
 
Further to our customer advisory sent as of 10th May, 2018, please note the first PS3 vessel 
NYK ARTEMIS 099E (NART099E) ETA Nhava Sheva 24th May is phasing out at Singapore. 
Hence shipments for USWC on this vessel will be transhipped via Singapore.  

 

Effective NYK THEMIS 056e ETD Nhava Sheva 01.06.2018 & ETD Pipavav 03.06.2018, we will 

be able to carry the USWC cargo directly on this service.  

 

 

ONE Line appreciates your continued support. 

Please contact our Sales representative or Customer Service desk for any further 

clarification. 

 

 

 

Thank you.  

For, ONE (Ocean Network Express) Line (India) Pvt Ltd. 

 

Authorised Signatory  


